10-16-2014 |

" NVA PTO

NVA PTO News Letter

Upcoming  PTQ is looking for silent

Events . .
auction donations.
10-2/10-17 Cookie
Dough

10-15 Picture Day Harvest Fest pre sale wrist bands
10-16 BC(I)X Topsare  will start on 10-13-2014 for $9.00 in
LI
advance and $10 day of. The sale of
10-30 Harvest Fest.
Spm-7pm | wrist bands will be after school.

NVA Is Looking

For Volunteers  Donation Needed for Harvest
The PTO is looking Fest

for volunteers for the
upcomingevents.  (Pre k - Kinder) Bag’s of Candy

Please contact us if

you are interested in (1st- 3rd & 8th) Baked Goods for
iclping out: the cake walk

(4th-5th) Trinket Toys
(6th & 7th) Bag of Candy



Parents,

If you can read it, you can sing it! North Valley Academy will be incorporating choral music as an
auxiliary extension of our performing arts program.

This literacy based program is a classic, yet effective way to get kids excited about reading! One of
the most stirring research revelations that has . turned up in recent years, suggests that early
exposure to music education can have a rather profound effect on a child’s academics (namely in
math and reading). Learning to read depends upon acquiring a variety of skills—including phonological
processing, oral language, and comprehension. This course will utilize popular and energetic choral
music to practice and achieve the aforementioned skills, while having some fun in the process! If
enrolled, students should be prepared to sing! We will be participating in monthly assemblies and will
be putting on three major performances.

The NVA Eagle Choir will be meeting every Monday, beginning on October 27th in the Performing
Arts room from 3:30-4:45. There is an initial class fee of $25 to cover the cost of NVA Eagle choir t-
shirts. The class is open to students in 3 -8 grade. We will be accepting the first 25 students who
sign up, as we have limited staff to teach the class. If your student is interested in taking part in the
program please send the following information to Amanda Greeves via email (agreeves@nvanm.org):
Name of student, grade, parent/ guardian name and contact information. If your child is selected
for the program you will receive a reply via email with other pertinent information and instructions.
Refer any questions to Amanda Greeves, as she will be leading the NVA Eagle Choir.




